
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Dance Festival 

 

As the dance festival is fast approaching, we thought it would be a good idea to get 

organised with costumes!  We’d like to keep it simple, so we just ask that you 

provide your child with plain, black bottoms (leggings or joggers); black 

trainers/plimsolls and baseball cap if they have one.  We will provide all of the 

children with a coloured t-shirt to wear.  If you have any issues with the items 

needed, then please come and speak to one of us and we will see what we can sort 

out for you. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the Palace Theatre on the 3rd February or at 

school on Friday 7th February at 2.30pm to watch the performance! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Clark, Miss German, Miss Mattey and Miss Graham 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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